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The Bankstown line Metro upgrade is a much needed project. I currently wait 15 minutes for a 
train while watching other trains pass at high speed. The Metro would give more frequent, faster 
and safer trains with the platform gates. The proposed lifts and bridge joining the light rail to the 
train station at Dulwich Hill is also great as the walk around the block is long, crowded and dark 
with everyone racing to get the light rail after getting off the train and walking up the crowded 
single set of stairs. A lot of planning has been done and work has been going for a while now. I 
am impressed with the rail replacement bus services, they have been frequent and the staff are 
very helpful. 


